
+ RIO t:RANDE RESOURCES 

January 27, 2020 

ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Bo Pham, Deputy Director 
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery 
and Waste Programs 

Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
and Safeguards 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mailstop T 5 A 10 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Ms. Andrea Kock, Deputy Director 
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery and Waste Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
Mail Stop T-8-F5 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Regarding: Rio Grande Resources Corporation 
Reference docket 040-09070 
Mt. Taylor Mine - San Mateo, New Mexico 
Prospective Conventional Uranium Mill License 
Revision to letter dated January 24,2019 

Dear Ms. Kock, Mr. Ron Linton, 

In a letter addressed to you dated November 22, 2017, in reference to an update to the license 
application for a conventional uranium processing mill in New Mexico. 

The letter stated Rio Grande Resources - Mt. Taylor Mine received the active status permit on 
November 22, 2017, the actual date of the active status permfr was December 29, 2017. Please adjust 
your records to reflect this correction. 

As of December 2019 Rio Grande Resources- Mt. Taylor Mine continues to hold its Active Status 
Permit, however as of December 2019, the mine has entered into Closure. 

Please contact me at 505-287-7971 if you require further information or have questions. 

Sincerely, 

f3~Z-~ 
Bruce L. Norquist · · · 
Facilities Manager 
Rio Grande Resources - Mt. Taylor Mine 
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